STATE OF FLORIDA

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION

B0OB GRAHAM
T GOVERNOR
SOUTHWEST DISTRIC VICTORIA J. TSCHINKEL
7601 HIGHWAY 301 NORTH SECRETARY
TAMPA, FLORIDA 33610-9544 -

DR. RICHARD D. GARRITY
DISTRICT MANAGER

December 10, 1984

Mr. A. Spencer Autry
Manager

Environmental Planning
Tampa Electric Company
Post Office Box 111
Tampa, FL 33601

Re: Hillsborough County - AP
Tampa Electric Company
Gannon Station Turbine
A029-85099

Dear Mr. Autry:

An error has been noted in our letter of November 6, 1984.
Reference to Specific Condition No. 2 is incorrect and should

have been Specific Condition No. 6. The letter is hereby changed
accordingly.-

In response to Tampa Electric Company discussions with the
Department concerning Specific Condition No. 6 which established
the maximum sulfur content of the fuel, the Department hereby
amends permit number A029-85099 as follows:

From: Specific Condition No. 6. This unit must be fired on
No. 2 fuel o0il ‘with a maximum sulfur content of 0.3%.

To: Specific Condition No. 6: This unit must be fired on"
No. 2 fuel oil.

This letter must be attached to and becomes a part of said

permit.
Sincerely,/j;;%é;iiif
. Thomas, .
DlStrlCt Englneer
Air Programs
WCT/scm
cc: HCEPC

Protecting Florida and Your Quality of Life




